April, 2024

Dear 4th and 5th Grade Parents,

As we begin to prepare for next year's big changes we are beginning to look for volunteers for
both fifth and sixth grade committees and yearbooks along with the individual events.

While we don't have all the answers on how the year will look just yet, we strongly believe being
prepared for any situation will only benefit our students in the long run.

We hope you will consider filling this out by Aprii 30th, 2024 and help make this a memorable
year for our graduating classes.

Please fill out this form if you are interested or would just like more information on what's
involved.

Thank you for your interest, we look forward to a great year!

Jenna Alberti and Jacquie D'Aria

hitps./fforms.gle/nd89JAzVxbzuzvMR8



